
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

City of Scottsdale 
Newly Elected Official Orientation 

 

Notice 
 

9 a.m. to 4 p.m., Wednesday, December 16, 2020 
Scottsdale Stadium, Banyan Room 

7408 E Osborn Road, Scottsdale, AZ 85251 
 
 
 
 
The newly elected Mayor and Councilmembers, as well as Councilmembers whose 
terms expire in 2023, have been invited to a newly elected officials orientation 
session.   
 
The city manager and staff will make presentations and give status updates, which 
may include: the organization and operation of the various divisions, departments 
and offices of the city, updates on bond projects, planning and zoning, the general 
plan update process, status of state land, and executive recruitment processes.    
 
While a quorum of the Council taking office on January 12, 2021, may be in 
attendance at this event, the members of any current or future Scottsdale City 
Council will not engage in any deliberations, decisions, or other legal action of the 
public body. 
 
 


